COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA

COUNTY OF HENRICO

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
(804) 501-4517

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: Spencer Norman, Planning

FROM: Alice Thompson, Public Utilities

SUBJECT: Techpark Fueling Station, POD2022-00339
(GPIN:844-704-9230)

DATE: July 6, 2022

We have reviewed a concept plan for the referenced project submitted to the Planning Office on June 16,
2022. This concept plan proposes to construct a new fueling station and parking area. Based on the
project description provided on the Concept Plan Application, there are no buildings or restrooms
proposed so no utilities are needed. DPU does not have any comments. Any changes to the scope of work
that creates a conflict with the public water or sewer system require additional plans for review.

If you have any questions, please call me at 501-4508 or John Yi at 501-4511.

Sincerely,

AN

Alice Thompson
Utilities Engineer

cc: Katy Bourke, P.E. Kimley-Horn



